
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/14/2013 7:46:01 AM
Subject: RE: DDSN Match Line

                OK…we can discuss later today.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 3:32 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: DDSN Match Line
 
HHS has added general funds to the DDSN line – they say that they’re doing it to represent the funding he’s putting 
forth explicitly to reduce the waiver waiting list.  Thoughts?
 
From: Adriana Day [mailto:Adriana.Day@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 3:30 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: DDSN Match Line
 
The DDSN state dollars are dollars that we are committing to decrease the waiver waiting list.  It is not taking match 
from them. 
 
No, I do not have access to any of the decision packages anymore.
 

Adriana Day
Director of Planning and Budget
Adriana.Day@scdhhs.gov
803.898.0336

cell: 803.360.9242

www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

 
From: Baker, Josh [mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 12:20 PM

To: Adriana Day

Subject: DDSN Match Line
 
Adriana,
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I am going over the new extracts that Quentin sent me from the Budget Office and it appears that general funds have 
been added to the DDSN line under II.A.4. Assistance Payments – State agencies.  Can you walk me through this?
 
Also, do you have sufficient access to PBF to pull decision package #2028 from your view?  It’s a small issue, but I 
need to reconcile before we close out.
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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